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March 15, 2018 
 
From:  Councillor Janet Davis 
 
To:  Ulli Watkiss, City Clerk 
  
RE:  Administrative Inquiry on Traffic Control Warrants  
 
 
Dear Ms. Watkiss,  
 
I am submitting this Administrative Inquiry (under Municipal Code S27-61) to 
seek information regarding the status of the review of current traffic control 
warrant measures. 
 
At the December meeting of Council in 2016, Councillor Davis seconded by 
Councillor Nunziata passed motion MM23.27 which asked the General 
Manager to "review the current warrants for traffic control measures, 
including but not limited to: traffic lights, stop signs, pedestrian crossovers, 
zebra stripes, and traffic calming, and to report to the Public Works and 
Infrastructure Committee in the first quarter of 2017 with recommendations 
for changes to enhance safety for all road users, in particular vulnerable road 
users such as pedestrians and cyclists." 
 
No report has been submitted to date.   
 
After recent pedestrian fatalities, residents have again questioned the 
appropriateness and applicability of current traffic control warrants. 
 
I am requesting a response from the General Manager, Transportation 
Services to the following questions: 
   

1. Has the General Manager, Transportation Services reviewed the 
current warrants for traffic control measures and drafted a report to be 
submitted to the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee with 
recommendations for changes to enhance safety? 
 

2. What is the updated timeline to receive that report since the original 
deadline of Q1 of 2017 has now passed? 

I look forward to your responses to these questions.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Councillor Janet Davis 
Ward 31, Beaches-East York 
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